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November 10, 2021 
12:30-5:45pm 

The next opportunity to donate at 
Greenville Tool & Die will be: 

Greenville Tool & Die has been a proud employee-owned company since 2005. 
Every year, we contribute shares of GTD or cash to the Employee Stock 
Ownership Plan (ESOP) for all the employee-owners. Using past financial 
performance and future projections, GTD is evaluated yearly by an independent 
valuation company to determine the stock price. Every employee-owner is 
rewarded with a higher stock price as the company grows and performs well 
financially. Since all employee-owners directly benefit from higher performance, 
we strive to design and build the highest quality tools and dies in the industry.  

Congratulations to Jerry Smith 
who reached 30 years of service 
on October 8th. Thank you Jerry 
for your commitment and the 
accomplishments you have 
brought to Greenville Tool & Die. 

We would like to take the 
opportunity to wish the following 
GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
10/4…………Jordan Melching 
10/5…………Macade Paulson 
10/5…………Blake Shotko 
10/6…………Dwayne MacLaren  
10/13……….David Scott 
10/16……….Josh Brewington 
10/17………..Kevin Lipp 
10/20………..Mark Cazier 
10/22…………Neal Fisher 
10/22…………Ashton Mead 
10/30…………John Meyer 
10/30…………Shannon Ross 

October is National Employee 
Ownership Month, and at 

Greenville Tool & Die, we are proud 
to be 100% Employee Owned. 

Thank you to our employee owners 
for their direct investment into the 

success of their company. 

Carter Borton 
Cooperative Student, 

Junior at Central 
Montcalm High School 
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 Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our 75th anniversary open house on September 25, 2021. Special thanks to 
those employees, employee family members, community partners, and friends who volunteered their time and services 
to make this event a great success. 


